
 

November Newsletter
CDP will be CLOSED for 

Thanksgiving break: 
Wednesday, November 25th - 

Sunday, November 29th 

Tuition  
Charged November 1st 
and late after the 10th. 
Please make sure your 
account information is 
up to date. All denied 

payments will be 
subject to a $35 fee. 
access your account online: 

https://app.jackrabbitclass.com/
portal/ppLogin.asp?id=512488 

Our 2021 Spring Recital costumes will 
be announced mid-November.  

Your remaining balance will be 

charged to your account on  

November 15th! 

RECITAL  
COSTUMES 

We loved seeing your 
HALLOWEEN SPIRIT! 

Thank you for celebrating with us!

https://app.jackrabbitclass.com/portal/ppLogin.asp?id=512488
https://app.jackrabbitclass.com/portal/ppLogin.asp?id=512488


 

Mark your calendar!

Ladies and Gentlemen, 
THE CDP SUGARPLUMS! 

Christmas parades look a little different this year, but our  
CDP Sugarplums are still shining strong!  

  
This week we had the exciting opportunity to film a “parade” performance for the  

virtual Raleigh and Cary Christmas Parades! We are so proud of our Competitive Company, 
our RCC Teams, and our CDP Staff!  They were AWESOME!  

We can’t wait for you to see them dance in the Raleigh Parade on ABC-11 on November 21st 
from 10am-12pm and again in the Cary Parade on December 12th from 2pm-4pm. 

Raleigh	Christmas	Parade	-	Will	air	on	ABC-11	on	
November	21st	10am-12pm		
Cary	Christmas	Parade	-	Will	stream	December	
12th	from	2pm-4pm.	Details	coming	soon!	
Costume	Distribution	Week	-	March	2021		
Picture	Week	-	April	26th-May	1st	
In-House	Dress	Rehearsal	for	Spring	Recital	
Performance	-	May	2021	

You	will	receive	details	about	each	event	listed	as	
dates	approach.	

CDP	will	be	CLOSED:	

Thanksgiving	-	Nov	25th-Nov	29th	
Winter	Break	-	Dec	19th-Jan	3rd	
Spring	Break	-	March	29th-April	4th	
Memorial	Day	-	May	31st	

and... 

RECITAL!	
Company Recital: June 17th
Dress Rehearsal: June 18th
Recital Shows: June 19th

**Other important date information coming soon**



Attention:  
Class of  2021 

We would like each of our GRADUATING 
SENIORS to take part in our graduation 
compilation dance this year! Please email 
info@carydance.com to sign up. Your music 
and costume idea will be due to the office by 
November 15th - solos can be up to 45 
seconds in length and can be self or 
teacher choreographed.

We will also need the following from each 
of you (regardless of your solo choice): 
Senior Photo, first dance photo, college 
attending, and school you are graduating 
from.

The Carying Place is a non-profit located in Cary, 
North Carolina, and an organization we have been 

supporting for 10 years. The 
Carying Place’s mission is to teach 

homeless families necessary life 
skills for attaining independent 

living while providing short-term housing support 
services. This year, we know people need the help 

of  their community more than ever. 

We are excited to be sponsoring this fabulous 
organization -- donating a portion of  our proceeds 
from our winter show, CREATE, alongside other 
projects. Donation and performance information 

coming soon! 

Join CDP as we support

a: 683-A Cary Towne Blvd. Cary, NC 27511                 e: info@carydance.com                   w: carydance.com                      p: 919.467.7040        

THE CARYING PLACE

Donation station coming soon!

WE ARE 
GRATEFUL FOR  

YOU!

mailto:info@carydance.com
mailto:info@carydance.com

